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From: Dale Calder <dacman999@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 14,2010 10:17 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

IN 3038-AC61

To the sponsers of big government, and government control over the free market system. Regulating
the Forex market ratios is just another nail in the coffen for we who trade the Forex market as a living.
Changing the ratios to 10:1 is a very bad idea, and I do not support such a decsion. Regulating the ratios
drastically reduce my ability to care financially for my growing family. Your push to make this ratio
change is a very bad idea! Don't do it!!!

Mr. Dale Calder
Western FX, LLC.



